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Hi my Gypsy friends: 
 

As you read this, I am in New England at the NET convention.  If you have never been, you should one day 

think about it—it’s a wonderful convention and a even more wonderful place in America to be at this time of 

the year. 
 

With the long hot days of summer winding down, it’s beginning to cool off.  Although I love summer, fall is 

equally as grand and probably a little more inviting for most.  The busy, hectic but amazing days of the  

holidays are upon us, so I guess we all need to get busy doing whatever it is we do for the holidays.  
 

A few things to remember...Patty and Carolyn will be taking reservations and payment for the Christmas  

party which will be held December 5, 2021.  Read through the newsletter, I’m sure they will have information 

about it! 
 

Cecilia is moving forward on the Heritage Sale.  She’s got great plans going on so you will want to get in touch 

with her soon if you want to sell your items there.  The Sale will be held Sunday, November 14 in Downtown 

Redlands. 
 

I have called the Senior Center a few times to talk to someone and they are always going to have the rental 

person call me back, but it has yet to happen so we are still up in the air about that.  The one thing they did 

tell me is that the Senior Center now closes at 8:00 pm so if we continue to meet there, we will have to meet 

earlier like 5:00 pm to 8:00 pm or something like that—please share any thoughts you may have on this  

topic. 
 

Another thing is Janet Mitchell is teaching our November class and the piece is adorable.  You’ll want to 

make sure you get signed up for it as I’m sure the deadline is soon—check the newsletter for all the info on it 

too. 
 

Wishing you all a great month of October—get your pumpkins out and enjoy our beautiful weather!   

Blessings, Judy 
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Secretary 

Cheryl Jones 

 

Board meeting was held September 9, 2021  
 
Judy called the meeting to order. 
 
Carol spoke on membership; dues for the year will be $20.00.   Those who have recently paid will be covered 
for the upcoming year.  Also updating paperwork with information.  We have decided to add a possible      
disclosure on the paperwork in case something happens to a member and we can contact their emergency 
contact to let them know what is happening. 
 
Sue and Carol presented the upcoming officers for 2022: 
 President:   Heidi Allison 
 1st VP:  Carol Whitton 
 2nd VP: Open 
 Secretary: Ursula Peine 
 Membership: Janet Mitchell 
 Treasurer: Jolene Cooley 
 
We will be doing an email voting for officers this year. 
 
Treasurer spoke regarding the sleepover; it was a profitable venture and all financial information will be in 
this newsletter.  We did have a profit of $2,622.00 
 
At this time we will roll over the current budget. 
 
We agreed to purchase a square chip reader for the upcoming Heritage Sale and to be used for other       
functions as needed.  The Heritage Sale is November 14, 2021. 
 
Charity:  no clothes can be collected due to Covid.  School supplies are needed. 
 
Programs:  Heidi will teach at Judy’s shop and Janet will teach in November.  The Board and any volunteers 
will be base coating for Janet’s class. 
 
Summer Sleepover 2022 will be a Miracle Springs; the theme is “Country Hoe Down”. 
 
Our Christmas party will be a Sunday luncheon with a date to be given at a different 
time. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Cheryl Jones, Secretary 
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Membership 

Carol Whitton  

 

 

GYPSY TOLERS MEMBERSHIP DRIVE, 2022 

 

It is that time of year - to renew or sign-up for your 2022 Gypsy Membership 

 

The 2022 Membership form is attached.  Please complete all information on the form – even if none of your 
information has changed.  Annual Membership Dues are $20 plus you must be a member in good standing 
with The Society of Decorative Painters (SDP). 

 

Annual SDP Membership dues are $60.  Keep in mind that in the event your dues expire at the end of 
2021, you will need to provide a copy of your 2022 SDP Membership not later than February, 2022.   

When you submit your Gypsy Tolers renewal form, please provide a copy of your current SDP Membership.  
You will need to make a copy and provide it with your renewal form.  Or, if you renew with SDP online you 
can check the box and fill in the information to have a copy of your renewal sent directly to me 
(whit4kids@aol.com).  You can contact SDP at:  www.decorativepainters.org  
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RECAP TO RENEW OR SIGN-UP FOR YOUR 2022 GYPSY MEMBERSHIP: 

 

Provide a fully completed Membership Form (attached to this).  You may send me the completed form to the address 
provided on it together with your membership fee of $20.  Checks should be made out to Gypsy Tolers.  For those of you 
who wish, you may also email me your completed form then pay your membership fee via Zelle using my phone number, 
760-954-6533, or through Venmo using @Carol-Whitton.  If you send money electronically to me, please make certain to 
note “2022 Gypsy Tolers Membership” in the NOTES/MEMO section.  

Provide a copy of your current SDP Membership (if you are not a member, you may register online and have them send 
a duplicate verification to me at whit4kids@aol.com OR copy info from your SDP profile and send it to me.  It is very 
easy for you to send me a verification from the SDP website.  Here are the steps: 

 1.  Log in to the Society of Decorative Painters' website, www.decorativepainters.org 

 2.  In the menu, click on "Membership" then scroll to "Member Login" and sign in. 

3.  Your profile will then show on the screen.  Take a screen shot or a picture with your phone or camera providing 
all the information shown in my own profile below. 

 

 
 

 
NOTE:  We will not be able to show you as a member until such time as we have been provided with ALL of 
the above. 

 
Please feel free to share the New/Renewal form with family and friends who would enjoy joining our chap-
ter.  The more, the merrier. 

 
Please feel free to call me at 760-954-6533 if you should have any questions. 

 

The Gypsy Tolers Board and I look forward to another creative, exciting, fun year in 2022.  

 

Carol Whitton 

2021 Membership Chair 

Gypsy Tolers Chapter 

whit4kids@aol.com 

mailto:whit4kids@aol.com
http://www.decorativepainters.org/
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2022 Slate of 

Officers 

Carol Whitton &  

Sue Clark 

Due to the pandemic and our inability to meet in person, our election of Board positions will be conducted via email rather than at 
a live meeting.  This will be conducted during the week of October 17, 2021.  Voting will end on Thursday, October 21, 2021 at 6:00 
pm.  If you have someone you would like to nominate for a Board position other than those listed below, please contact one of us 
no later than October 15, 2021.  This will give us time to contact the individual who is nominated and add them to the ballot if they 
accept.  The current Slate of Officers for our Board is as follows. 

Gypsy Toler Board Positions 

President – Heidi Allison 

1st Vice President Programs – Carol Whitton 

1st Vice President Charities – OPEN  

Secretary – Ursula Peine 

Membership – Janet Mitchell 

Treasurer – Jolene Cooley 

 

In addition, the following members have volunteered to assume committee chair positions for the year.  These positions are NOT 
voted on.  This is for your information only. 

Gypsy Toler Appointed Officers 
Audio Visual – Ceclia Luk 
Historian – Ginny Gilman (will need help with someone taking pictures periodically) 
Hospitality – Regina Taylor 
Newsletter – Nancy Schatz 
Ways and Means – Carmelita Brooker 
Committee Chairperson 
Heritage Ornament – Sue Clark, Kathy Ruth, JoAnn Stanton, Diana Van Riel 
County Fair – Carol Whitton, Sue Clark 
Education – Bonnie Dominguez 
Gypsy Dollar Raffle – OPEN 
Gypsy Dollar Coordinator – OPEN 
Heritage Sale – Cecilia Luk, Judy Coates 
SDP/Publicity/Web Mistress – Deb Ramo (CWhitton will backup) 
Birthdays/Sunshine – Georgia Magarrell 
Special Committee Chairperson 
Christmas Party – Carolyn Earsom and Patti Terral 
Summer Sleepover – Heidi Allison and Janet Mitchell, Co-Chairs (Judy Coates will help) 

 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact one of us.  
 
Sue Clark (blessedwithabrush@gmail.com or 760-265-4453)  
Carol Whitton (whit4kids@aol.com or 760-954-6533) 
2021 Nominating Committee 

mailto:blessedwithabrush@gmail.com
mailto:whit4kids@aol.com
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  OCTOBER 

Sharon Bray    2 

Kathy Ruth    11 

Ursula Peine    15 

Jolene Cooley   18 

Cecelia Denton   31

   

 

 

Charities 

Jan Sunny 

Hi everyone...The kids have returned to school and the 

weather is getting cooler!!!  So...let’s try to get the kids 

some sweatshirts and socks...those are always needed!  

Underwear too would be GREAT!  And, if you don’t 

want to shop, I’ll take cash and do the shopping for 

you!   

Anything donated will be appreciated and definitely 

needed!  Thank you—Jan 

Sunshine 

Theresa Alvillar-Eulberg 
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Summer  

Sleepover 

Heidi Allison & Janet 

Mitchell  

Heritage  

Holiday  

Boutique 

Cecilia Luk 

 There is still time for you to sign up as a vendor for the Heritage Holiday Boutique!  It will be 

held on Sunday, November 14, 2021.  There will be raffle tickets for customers that will provide a 

chance to win very unique painting treasures.  Hot seasonal drinks and holiday candies will be given 

to all customers while supplies last.  It was a great success last year and you don’t want to miss your 

opportunity this year.  I am looking forward to seeing you all there! 
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HERITAGE HOLIDAY BOUTIQUE GUIDELINES 
 

Welcome to the Gypsy Toler’s Annual Heritage Sale. We hope you have been busy painting 
lots of wonderful items to put in the sale! 
 
Be sure to mark your calendars to bring your painted goods and share in the good times with 
your fellow Gypsy Tolers. 
 
WHEN:    Sunday, November 14, 2021 
 
WHERE:    10 E. State Street, Suite 200, Redlands, CA  92373 
 
DROP OFF TIME:  Vendors must be there at 7 am to start setting up for the sale. 
 
WORK SCHEDULE:  VENDORS MUST REMAIN ONSITE ALL DAY DURING THE 
SALE. 
 
PICK UP TIME:   Sunday, November 14, 2021 at 5:15 pm. You may not start shutting 
down or cleaning up before this time. 
 
COST:   Registration Fee (non-refundable): $25 for Gypsy Toler members; $35 for 
non-members; PLUS 10% of sales for both members and non-members. 
 
SELLER RESPONSIBILITY: 
● Set up day of sale, work all day during the sale, take down/clean up at end of sale. 
● Sellers wanting their own table are responsible for table covering. 
● Use price tags provided or something similar. Use blue or black ink. Make sure your price       
tags are affixed securely to each item. 
● Sign and return Seller Agreement. 
● Invite family, friends, co-workers, neighbors, etc. to attend the Boutique. 
 
CHAPTER RESPONSIBILITY: 
● Provide tables, pegboards and Christmas trees to display items. 
● Calculate, collect and pay sales tax to the State Board of Equalization on behalf of all      
vendors. 
● Provide price tags to vendors who request them. 
● Reconcile vendor gross and net sales. Issue check for net sales to individual vendor. 
 
PLEASE COMPLETE YOUR TAGS AS FOLLOWS: 
 
FRONT: Price of item  BACK: Vendor # and description of item 
 
 
Any questions, please contact: Cecilia Luk email : ceciliawml@yahoo.com Cell: 909-254-
3067 
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November 18-Janet Mitchell 

 

Teachers for  

Programs 2021 

Due to Covid, we are unable to meet at the Redlands Community Center.  We are not sure 

what the coming months will bring, so we are scheduling our programs every two months by 

Zoom.  The classes will be on Thursday evening 5:45 pm to 9:00 pm Pacific Time.  Members 

are $15 and guests are $20. 

 

We hope that you will join us to paint some fun projects with some GREAT teachers!! 

Programs 2021 

Kim Tamiazzo 
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November 2021 

Program 

Kim Tamiazzo 

 

 

Janet Mitchell will be teaching us to paint a whimsical Santa. The surface size 

needed is 9”x12”. We would like to thank Chris Thornton Deason for allowing  

Janet to teach this design to our chapter.    

 

• The class is hosted by the Gypsy Toler’s Chapter. 

• Cost- Gypsy Chapter member $15 & guests $20. 

• To register, please contact Kim Tamiazzo by e mail to 

Kim.latham213@gmail.com or to NEW text 442-316-0718 

• I will be sending Gypsy PayPal invoices for the class.  

• The class will be recorded and will be emailed to all paid participants. 

 

 

This Zoom class will be on 

Thursday Nov. 18 at 5:45pm to 

9pm PACIFIC TIME. 

Watch party: please contact me 

if you want to reserve a seat at 

Kreative Klutter or Oflanarys. 

mailto:Kim.latham213@gmail.com
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“It’s Beginning to Look A Lot Like Christmas” 
Luncheon 

 
 When: Sunday Afternoon, December 5th at 1:00 pm 

Where: Black Angus Steakhouse, 290 E. Hospitality Lane, 
San Bernardino 

 
Menu: Appetizers to Share; Choice of Entrée: 
Grilled Steak, or Grilled Chicken Breast or  

Grilled Fresh Salmon  
Baked Potato, Green Beans with Bacon, Molasses Bread 

Dessert 
Choice of Drink: Soda, Lemonade, Tea or Coffee 

 
Bring: Gift wrapped, hand painted  
Christmas ornament to exchange 

 
Member price is $20.00.  

 
Please send your check (Payable to Gypsy Tolers)  

and your entree choice to: 
 

Patti Terral 
13578 Canyon View Dr. 

Yucaipa, CA 92399 
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 The purpose of Gypsy 

Tolers is to stimulate interest in 

and appreciation for the art of tole 

and decorative painting. 

 We are a friendly group; our 

programs are designed for us to 

learn new techniques and try new 

products & mediums while having 

fun. 

 Gypsy Tolers welcomes new 

members and guests!!   

 We meet monthly on the 

third Thursday, at 6:00 pm. 

 

Redlands Community Center 

111 W Lugonia Avenue 

Redlands, CA 92373 

EXECUTIVE BOARD 

President:  Judy Coates 

1st VP Programs:  Kim Tamiazzo and                       

Diane Barnhart-McKinney 

2nd VP Charities: Jan Sunny 

Secretary:  Cheryl Jones 

Membership:  Carol Whitton 

Treasurer:  Jolene Cooley 

APPOINTED OFFICERS 

Audio Visual:  Cecilia Luk 

Historian:  Ginny Gilman 

Hospitality:  Brenda Adamo 

Newsletter:  Nancy Schatz 

Ways & Means:  Carm Brooker 

COMMITTEES 

Christmas Party:  Patti Terral and                             

Carolyn Earsom 

County Fair:  Carol Whitton 

Education:  OPEN 

Gypsy Dollar Coordinator:  OPEN 

Gypsy Dollar Raffle:  OPEN 

Heritage Ornament :  OPEN 

Heritage Sale:  Cecilia Luk 

Nominations:  OPEN 

SDP Liaison/Publicity:  OPEN 

Summer Sleepover:  Heidi Allison 

Sunshine/Birthdays:  Theresa Eulberg 

Web Mistress:  OPEN 

Welcome:   OPEN 

Reminder … Board meetings are held the 

second Thursday of the month at 6pm at     

Coco’s on the corner of Tennessee and  

Colton.     Every member is welcome to 

attend! 


